
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 10th January 2025           

Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                        
 

Welcome back, we hope you have had a very enjoyable Christmas and New Year! 

 

During this term we will be covering the following topics: 

 

 Spring Term 1 Spring Term 2 

English  The Ice Palace by Robert Swindells Krindlekrax by Philip Ridley 

Maths Multiplication and Division        Length and Perimeter          Fractions          Decimals  

RE Sikh teaching and life (Sikhism) Easter people (Christianity) 

Science Sound Living Things 

PE Swimming Swimming 

Humanities Geography: What a Wonderful World History/ Geography: Cunning Creatures 

 

Spelling tests will be completed on a Monday (Elliott Class) and Friday (Palmer Class). Spellings can be found 

on the school website.  

 
This term for PE we will be swimming, please ensure children have their swimming kit (costume, goggles and 
hat) and towel each Monday. They should wear their school uniform to school and will change into their 
swimming kit at the swimming pool.   
 
Reading takes place daily in the classroom and books are changed regularly. Please ensure that there is an 
acknowledgement that they have read each night by signing their reading records.  our child should bring their 
book and reading record into school daily.   

 

Throughout the year, trips will be organised for the children and details will be sent nearer the time. As always, 

we may need parent volunteers in order for these trips to take place; we will try to give you as much notice as 

possible. If you wish to contact us regarding your child’s education, please make an appointment via the office. 

We are usually available before 8.30 a.m. or after school. 

 

We look forward to working with you to support your child on their learning journey. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

Miss Ribera Hurtado and Miss Muxworthy  


